
 
Thursday 11th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

The Scholastics Book Fair is returning to Penpol School from Friday 19th November to 

Wednesday 24th November.  It will look a little different this year as it is a table-top book 

fair and will be run for different age groups on certain days. However, it still promises to be 

filled full of books that will capture the children’s attention.  

 

 Every book you buy at our Book Fair helps us to earn free books for our school.  

 The book fair will be open from 3.15pm – 3.45pm on the days below.  

 The book fair will be held in Class 3. Please wait at the main school entrance until 

invited in to the book fair.  

 If you have siblings in a different year group or are unable to make a given day, 

please choose the day that works best for you.   

 

Friday 19th November – For Reception children 

Monday 22nd November – For children in Years 1 and 2 

Tuesday 23rd November – For children in Years 3 and 4 

Wednesday 24th November – For children in Years 5 and 6 
 
 

Love reading? Love our Book Fair! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes,  

 

Miss Whear (Phonics and Reading Leader) 

 


